
 
 

 

Dear partners, 
Have you ever thought of Faculty Mobility and Teaching exchanges? About the opportunity 

of teaching your classes at JUNIA, or inviting a JUNIA professor for a week-long lecture? 

  

We are happy to share with you our new Call for Teaching Mobility, which we update each 

year. You will find attached a document listing all the courses that your faculty could teach 

at JUNIA, and another one listing all the courses that JUNIA faculty could teach at your 

university. 

  

This is a great way to reinforce our academic and research cooperation and to get faculty 

members in contact! 

  

These mobilities are eligible to Erasmus+ funding whenever applicable and can be done in-

person or sometimes online. 

  

We are looking forward to collaborating with you very soon, do not hesitate to contact us if 

you are interested, or even if you have some question about our mobility program. 

  

Best regards, 

  

JUNIA International Team 

 


